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March 12, 1987 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: $2,800.00  

April 1, 1987 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.   
 April 8, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from Defendant.  Receipt 
of same acknowledged by Defendant April 6, 1987.  
 April 10, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from Office of Attorney 
General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Office of Attorney General 
April 6, 1987.  
 April 30, 1987 
 
Answer to Statement of Claim of County of Erie filed by attorney 
for Defendant.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney 
for Defendant.  
 July 15, 1987 
 
Hearing scheduled for August 26, 27 and 28, 1987, if necessary, before 
the Western District, to be held in the Pittsburgh State Office 
Building, Room 1606, commencing at 10:00 a.m.  
 August 26, 1987 
 
Hearing held in Pittsburgh State Office Building, Room 1606, Western 
District, commencing at 10:00 a.m.  Case settled.  
 September 14, 1987 
 
Western District Panel Hearing Report filed.  
 September 15, 1987 
 
Testimony of hearing held August 26, 1987 filed.  
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 September 16, 1987 
 
Copy of testimony of hearing held August 26, 1987 forwarded to 
attorney for Defendant.  
 September 24, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Testimony of hearing held August 26, 1987 
received from Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Defendant 
September 21, 1987.  
 October 7, 1987 
 
Motion for Discontinuance with Prejudice filed by Parties.  
 October 13, 1987 
 
The Board made the following Order:  “AND NOW, this 13th day of 
October, 1987, upon receipt of Motion for Discontinuance with 
Prejudice wherein it is requested by the parties that this Board 
‘discontinue the action with prejudice,’ executed by 
William B. Calder, Jr., Assistant Counsel, on behalf of the 
Defendant, and John Paul Garhart, Assistant County Solicitor, on 
behalf of Plaintiff, same of which is docketed with this Board under 
date of October 7, 1987, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that said case 
be marked settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.”  
 October 15, 1987 
 
Copies of Order dated October 13, 1987 forwarded to attorney for 
Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 October 22, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated October 13, 1987 received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant October 19, 1987.  
 October 22, 1987 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated October 13, 1987 received from 
attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Plaintiff October 21, 1987.  
 


